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It has been brought to our attention that following the publication of this Editorial,
the Office of the Auditor-General investigated and found no conflict of interest
between Katherine Rich’s role as a member of the board of the Health Promotion
Agency and her role as chief executive of the New Zealand Food & Grocery Council.
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